



City Administrator Rebecca N. Grill

414/302-8294 414/302-8207 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

> rgrill@westalliswi.gov www.westalliswi.gov

September 30, 2015

The Honorable Mayor Dan Devine and Members of the Common Council 7525 W. Greenfield Ave.
West Allis WI 53214

RE: New Incentive Program for Worker's Compensation

Dear Mayor Devine and Common Council Members:

Attached are the Executive Safety Committee minutes from its special meeting on September 11, 2015. The committee met to review and discuss another incentive program for worker's compensation related to cost savings for physical therapy services. The committee recommends the implementation of a \$100 physical therapy incentive to be administered by the City's worker's compensation third party administrator, CVMIC. CVMIC contracts with Wisconsin Orthopedic Physical Therapy for these services and will now do so on our behalf.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact me or Linda Huske, the City's Safety & Training Coordinator.

Sincerely,

Rebecce n. Hull

Rebecca N. Grill City Administrator

RG:jfw

cc:

Attachment

Executive Safety Committee Members

Linda Huske

ADM\ORDRES\MCC.WC PT

